
Andrew, 

I would like to say that a number of us at UBS are pleased to see this ENERGY STAR 
for servers document taking shape. We believe that it will help promote better 
comparability of energy efficiency metrics of various servers during our procurement 
process, and thus help support our own energy efficiency initiatives at UBS.  I look 
forward to reviewing future drafts and offering comments of a more specific nature.  

Bill Baxter 
Director, IT Infrastructure 
UBS AG 


